
Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, 
Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, Guten 
Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, 
Greetings everyone,

Spring has now arrived and there is a real hive of 
activity at school. The seniors are in the middle of 
preparing for their production ‘No stone unturned’ 
which they are performing in the final week of 
this term. Thanks to everyone who has already 
purchased tickets. If you haven’t already, you can 
purchase tickets on Kindo click here.

Congratulations to the year 5 and 6 students 
who recently represented our school at the 
Northland Mathex competition at Whangarei Boys 
High school.  What a great job you did solving 
mathematical problems!

Congratulations also to the senior students who 
represented us at the Northland Lit Quiz. One of 
our year 5/6 groups won the year 5/6 competition: 
Blake Smith, Sienna Ripohau, Ella Jones and Atalia 
Edmonds. Thanks also to Mrs Kris for preparing 
our students so well for this event.

This week our Kapa Haka groups performed at the 
inaugural Kapa Haka festival at Whitiora Marae. 
Both the junior and senior groups performed 
with immense passion and effort.  Thank you to 
our amazing kaiako in Te Whakatupuranga for 
all of their hard work behind the scenes with 
these groups: Waimarie Muunu, Amber Edwards, 
Jess Moir, Michael Baty, Hayley Webb and Harry 
Muunu. 

Next Friday, we have our school disco. We look 
forward to seeing everyone in their movie character 
costumes! Thanks to our PTA for organising this 
event. Please buy your tickets on Kindo click here, 
if you would like your child to attend. If you are 
able to donate some baking for this event, please 
drop off the baking to the school office during the 
day on Friday.  If your child is coming to the disco, 
please give them a named drink bottle to bring 
along.

We would love some new parents to join our PTA. 
We meet twice a term at 6pm at school.  If you’re 
interested in joining, please email pta@kkps.
school.nz and they will tell you when our next 
meeting date. The PTA is a great way to support 
our school, meet other parents and be social, as 
there are always drinks and nibbles on offer at the 
meetings.

Our school carpark is a busy place before and after 
school.  In order for the pick up/ drop off line to 
function effectively, it is imperative that you do not 
leave your car when waiting for your child in the 
pick up/drop off area. If you do need to reverse, 
please ensure you are 100% confident that there 
are no children behind your car.

As you know, our senior students have been 
working with local artist Erika Pearce to design 
some murals to go outside the senior classes.  We 
would love some parents to help us with sealing 
the plywood. If you have an extra couple of hours 
to help us seal them before the students start 
painting on them next term, this would be greatly 
appreciated.  Thanks to the PTA for purchasing the 
plywood for us. Please email Brenda if you can 
help: brendaf@kkps.school.nz

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown
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School CalendarSchool Calendar  
click here

Lunches
lunchorders.co.nz

Lunch Orders delivered daily

sushigallerykerikeri.com
Sushi Gallery delivers Thurs

Uniforms
DD Gold

p: 09-407 1527
e: logo@ddgold.co.nz

PTA 2nd hand uniform
text only 02108506380

include size and item required

Find us on 
facebook

Log in to Kindo

Class Dojo

Erika Pearce 
click here to view more of Erika’s work.

ERIKA PEARCE ARTIST
www.erikapearce.co.nz

CV : PAST EXHIBITIONS & EVENTS

2021
‘DiveHQ’ - Community Mural, Mount Roskill, NZ
‘South Sea Spray’ - Bluff Mural, NZ

2020
‘Boon Street Art Exhibition’ Guest artist - Hamilton, NZ
‘Boon Street Art Festival’ Community Mural for YWCA Hamilton - Hamilton, NZ
‘Kiwiburn’ Poster competition WINNER - NZ

2019
‘Chika Arts Festival’ Community Mural - Atusgi City, JAPAN
‘Culture Canvas’ Community mural on the Hastings Library - Hawkes Bay, NZ
‘Focus Paihia’ Community mural - Paihia, NZ
‘Burning Man’ Mural and live art - Nevada, USA
Bonds Live Art - launch party - Auckland, NZ
Live Art for Delaval at Fieldays - Hamilton, NZ
Chromacon Guest Artist and Exhibitor - Auckland, NZ
‘Farmland Heart of the Community’ Mural and workshop - Tauranga, NZ
‘Upsurge - Paihia Art Festival’ Community Mural - Paihia, NZ
'General Collective Market’ Exhibitor - Auckland, NZ
‘NZ Spirit Festival’ Artist & Exhibitor - Auckland, NZ
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KORU Kids at KKPS 
Term Three - Week 7Term Three - Week 7
KORU Kids are Kind Kids 

As we are getting into the last few weeks of the term and 
on the downhill to the end of the year, the teachers are 
encouraging our tamariki to remember to be kind to one 
another.  Our visual helps children with regulating their 
emotions and explaining to others how they are feeling.  
Each class continues to follow the collaborative treaty or 
agreement that was created during Term 1. We continue to 
unpack what it means to be kind and respectful to others.

The Pump track continues to be a terrific environment 
to teach in. We are learning to give way, be patient with 
others, respect the rules, and support those that may be 
nervous. We always refer back to our KORU values as a 
class and look at ways we can be Kind Koru Kids. 

Please encourage your child to use our KORU Kids are 
Kind Kids language at home when explaining “a problem” 
or something that has happened to them.  This will help 
them with navigating home/school connections.

Koru values of the fortnight
Hall Walking feet, quiet voice, 

hands and feet to self, 
respect to the person 
speaking.

Moving Around the 
School

Staying in line, respectful 
of those in other classes, 
learning, quiet voices. 
Running on fields and 
courts when instructed 
during learning time.

We are Collaborative Contributors

IA KAHA

WNING OUR LEARNING

ESPECTFUL & RESPONSIBLE

NDERSTANDING & ACCEPTING

Taumata Manahau

Ākonga Tūhono

Uiui Hinengaro

We are Resilient Achievers

We have Inquiring Minds

We are Connected Learners

Nga Ākonga Mahi Tahi

Kids When someone does or 
says something that 
hurt you, BUT they 

didn’t mean to,  
that’s an

accident

When someone does or 
says something that 
hurt you, and they 

meant to,
that’s

being
unkind

When someone does or 
says something that 

hurts you

repeated ly,
that’s

bu l lying

Koru Kids areKoru Kids are
KIND KIDSKIND KIDS

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will 
join Sarah Brown to have morning tea. Congratulations Tia Huddart, Jasmine 

MacCarthy, Dani McCloy and Xanthe Jones.

Morning Tea with the 
Principal

Thank you 
Countdown
Kerikeri for 
donating all of
the sausages for
our PTA sausage sizzle 
fundraiser and a special 
thank you to our expert 
sausage sizzler,
Blair
McInnes
who perfectly
sizzled over
430 sausages
today.



Tickets available through KINDO 

 
SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 | 11AM

SEPTEMBER 27, 2022 | 6.00 PM
SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 | 6.00 PM

KERIKERI PRIMARY SCHOOL HALL

$5 adults
$2 child

Food and drink available through cash sales

For current KKPS Students only

Year 1 - 3 Disco 5.30pm to 6.30pm 
Year 3 - 6 Disco 6.45pm to 8pm

(Year 3 can attend either disco)

click here to purchase tickets

Disco Friday 16th 
September

Theme: Movie 
Characters

16th September
Disco

26th Sept
Nga Puawaitanga Production
Matinee

27th Sept and 28th Sept
Nga Puawaitanga Production 
Evening Performance

In term 3, the focus is on the Student Wellbeing and Safety 
and Staff Wellbeing and Safety sections Policies for review. 
If you would like to review the topics please do so and give 
feedback if you wish to.
Username: kerikeriprimary
Password: koru
click here

Policy and Procedure Review

Wheelie shoes 
are dangerous 
and not to be 

worn to school

click here

http://click here,
https://kerikeriprimary.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/q2.shtml?shop=Kerikeri%20Primary%20School&service=production_tickets


Class of the Fortnight

Room 9 - With Mrs Bowron

We are 22 inquisitive KORU kids that
love to laugh, sing, learn, dance, play, create, cook and inquire.

We enjoy maths mahi every morning. We are inquiring into Non-standard
Measurement. We made car and ramp races,
measured stringy shapes and charted our
findings, measured ourselves, and estimated
and recorded the distance our beebots
moved.

We baked some scones
and when they were
done baking we
smothered them with
butter and jam. They
were soooo good!



We are Kaitiaki kids and take care of our
school and our whenua. At lunch we go out
and pick up rubbish around our school.

We are learning about some Māori legends. We
made Maui’s waka.

We love playing and creating.  We can often be found dressing up, role playing, making
Lego creations, working together to solve puzzles, playing card games, reading together,
and painting.



click here for more details

Registrations Now Open for our Term 4 Intake. A 10-week FREE, ONLINE Te Reo Māori 
course for Schools and Whānau.

For more info or to register click here

Coopers Beach Girls 
Holiday Camp click here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H2vyVjOsNwNXQmAxTX0VVTg-097CruhE/view?usp=sharing
http://tupuora.co.nz/teahuotereo/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18T2MSdaQsSKuDr9aK_BSnB2c7VJhr0FB/view?usp=sharing

